FEEDBACK FROM THE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST SURVEY

RESULTS SO FAR

	EXTREMELY LIKELY
	LIKELY
	NEITHER LIKELY OR UNLIKELY
	UNLIKELY
	EXTREMELY UNLIKELY
	DON'T KNOW


   931              192          13           14              13                 4
COMMENTS FROM PATIENTS IN JUNE 2018

When arriving before 8.30am to make an appointment with a doctor for that day could a box of numbers be left in the vestibule (like those for bloods) so patients can be seen in order of their waiting. Some people push to the front to get the first appointments.
I am on holiday and had not brought a spare asthma inhaler. I called at the medical centre, the staff were very helpful and got me a prescription for a new inhaler very quickly. Thank you

Very helpful and pleasant. Excellent – thank you

Thank you so much for a GP I can trust to be sensitive to the needs I have been very concerned over and for seeing me through a very rough time recently
Please make a charge for those people that do not keep their appointments when other people need them

Absolutely wonderful service – everyone is worth their weight in gold

Absolutely wonderful staff and doctors – you all deserve a medal

I found the doctor and the receptionists most helpful

I love this surgery they are all wonderful

Wonderful staff 

We are on holiday here and my dad called for a consultation. We were so impressed with the level of service and very grateful – thank you

All seems good to me

All staff are amazing and always go the extra mile. They all deserve medals and a pay rise!

Amazing service – everyone is so helpful. Thank you so much

You were brilliant and you helped my brother. You are way better than our doctors back home

Excellent treatment and consultation with my GP

COMMENTS FROM THE PRACTICE 
Thank you to all those patients who have taken the time and trouble to complete this survey which the Department of Health requires us to run throughout the year on a continuous basis.

For patients waiting in the lobby in the mornings we introduced a number system for those patients coming to us for a blood test and this seems to be working well. We also now call these patients and any who have already booked their appointment to sit in the waiting room from 8.15am onwards. This has reduced the number of patients standing in the lobby and seems to have lessened the amount of queue jumping. We have considered putting in another set of numbers but we feel this would only cause confusion and patients will be cross if they have inadvertently picked up the wrong colour of number. 

Unfortunately we are not permitted to charge patients for missed appointments at the moment. We would urge all our patients to let us know if you are unable to attend. Even if the notice is very short we can still utilise the time for other patients rather than waiting to see if you are going to arrive.

Sue Bennett, Practice Manager
